
Friday 12th July 2024

Dear parents and carers,

We are looking forward to seeing you at our Y6 leavers event on Monday 15th July. Parents and carers are
welcome to join us after 3.15 (with any siblings of Y6 children, once they have been collected from school as
normal). We have a special event planned for 3.30pm.

If you are able to join us, please make your way to the field gate at the end of Edgecombe Street at 3.15pm
where we will welcome you. We aim to finish at approximately 4pm.

In the event of rain, it may be necessary to cancel this event - we will let you know as soon as possible on
Monday if this is the case.

Thank you,

Mrs Wade and Mr Witts.


